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Comments: I am opposed to the expansion and to the use of the categorical exclusion for this proposal.  The

Seeley-Swan corridor is already overly crowded with tourists during the summer months, making it difficult for

long-time residents to find places to camp and recreate.  The Holland Lake Lodge expansion does not enhance

the recreational needs of Montanans.       


